
 

 

 

 

 

Last week all students in all classes recognised 
National Reconciliation Week. We at Croydon 
Special Developmental School are committed to 
reconciliation with our indigenous Australians 
and we showed this by engaging in arts, crafts 
and cooking bush tucker ingredients, throughout 
the week.  

Some staff, including Natalie and Helen, 
reported that they were thrilled with the sharing 
of “delicious” biscuits, made by the students.  
 
On Friday, during the Allied Health Friday Fun 
Group with students in Room 19 and 20, they 
decided to honour reconciliation week by 
making a big banner, colouring in the letters and 
making some paper people. 
 
We hope you enjoyed the lovely gifts brought 
home by our students last week. Check out some photos below from Rooms 19, 20, 11 
and EEP. 
 

From the Community Engagement Team 



 

 

 

 

 

 


